
                         Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

READERS AND STEWARDS  Please check your Holy Week and Easter rota commitments, 
(see OLAS website under ‘Rotas’ or porch noticeboard) which were done in advance this year, 
rather than ask for volunteers to fill the slots. However, we do still need one reader for Palm 
Sunday. Please could you let the office know (by email or telephone) if you can assist? Many 
thanks for your support, as ever.   
 
LENTEN SOUP LUNCHES  Please join us for a Lenten Soup Lunch each Friday anytime 
from 12 noon until 1.30pm in The Priory. Pop in on one, or all of the following days: Friday 
28th March and 4th, 11th April. Donations will be dispersed to various charities. All welcome 
and thank you to those who have volunteered to help. 
 
TRIP TO AMPLEFORTH ABBEY  There are just two places left on the coach.  Please let 
the office know if you are interested before these are offered to St Richard’s parish. Thanks. 
 
FAITH WALK  Thank you to those who organised and all who supported this event. There 
were immediate requests for another Faith Walk and this will be organised for later in the year. 
 
PARISH WEBSITE  Thanks to those getting in touch via the website. It enables a much 
quicker response from the office and is also useful for gauging interest/opinion on parish 
matters. For anyone who hasn’t looked at the new website, there is a ‘Get in touch’ button on 
most pages, which can be used to ask a question or make a suggestion. It also makes it easy to 
request a Mass Intention, send a prayer request, register as a new parishioner, ask “How do I…?” 
or make a donation. All contacts are treated in confidence. Look forward to hearing from you! 
 
NEW CARDS AVAILABLE  There are Easter cards available on the carousel at the back of 
church – mainly singles and a few packs. There are also First Holy Communion cards and small 
gifts on the card carousel and on top of the cupboards.  
 
DOUGLAS VALLEY OUTREACH AGM  Thank you to those who supported the meeting 
this week. It was very interesting to hear the testimonies of Adam and Jalal, who are receiving 
support by DVO. There are a few copies of the trustees’ annual Report at the back of church, if 
you would like to take one. 
 
CHURCH SPRING CLEAN  All areas have been covered. Thank you to those who have 
volunteered to help with the church spring clean. Your generosity is much appreciated. 
 
EARLY NOTICE OF SACRED TRIDUUM SERVICES  Services will take place at Our 
Lady and All Saints and St John the Evangelist as follows: 7:00pm Thursday 16th April Mass of 
the Lord’s Supper, followed by Watching at the Altar of Repose, Our Lady and All Saints; 
Good Friday 18th April Commemoration of the Lord’s Passion 3:00pm, Our Lady and All 
Saints;  Saturday 19th April Easter Vigil 6:30pm, St John the Evangelist; Sunday 20th April 
Easter Sunday Holy Mass, 9:00am, St John the Evangelist and 10:30am, Our Lady and All 
Saints.  All welcome and encouraged to attend services at each Church. 
 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make your weekly 
offering, give  a donation, or make a payment. Please add your name if you are 
a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on your generous donations.  
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                    FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

                                             30th March 2025 
 
 

                                          Celebration of  Holy Mass  

 
      30th Sunday       FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT           10:30 am  Pro populo 
      31st  Monday      Feria                                                           7:00 pm  Delia Nolan 
      1st   Tuesday      Feria                                                           7:00 pm  David Barnes 
      2nd   Wednesday Feria                                                           7:00 pm  Paul Quirk 
      3rd   Thursday    Feria                                                         11:30 pm  Sheila Fallon                                                                                                                    
      4th    Friday        Feria                                                           9:30 am  Michael Brooks (R) 
      6th    Sunday       FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT               10:30 am  Pro populo 
 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS  Will take place each Friday after Mass, during Lent. 
 

CONFESSIONS  Are held  from 6:30pm, before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass.  
 

ROSARY  The Rosary is prayed after Mass on Monday and before Mass on Tuesday.  
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Denise Fletcher, Gabrielle Hardman, 
Maureen Nelson, Win Kamel  
 

ANNIVERSARIES  Paul Quirk 
 

LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £134.71, Envs £110.20, SOs £ 530.00. Thank you. 
 
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY  Thank you for your generous donations of £162.60 
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